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March Meeting
Hostesses

Presidents’ Message

An Irish Friendship Poem

May there always be work

For your hands to do;

May your purse always hold

A coin or two;

May the sun always shine

On your window pane;

May a rainbow be sure to

Follow Each rain;

May the hand of a friend

Always be near you;

And

May God always fill

your Heart With gladness

to cheer you!

Mary Bumstead and Judy Fatobene

March 7, 2024
Fowler United Methodist Church

3426 Youngstown-Kingsville Road
Cortland, OH 44410

Sit-Down Dinner
Chicken Pie

Mashed Potatoes, gravy
Cole Slaw

Green Beans
Applesauce
Rolls and butter
Assorted Pies
Coffee/Tea

$20.00
Checks payable to Beta Chi

5:30 PM Social and 50/50 Sales

6:00 PM Dinner

Program: “An Update on the East Palestine Train
Derailment,” Speaker: Linda May

Please call off by
Tuesday, February 20
If you will not be able to attend
this month’s dinner meeting, please call
Barb Layfield at 330-898-1196. Be sure to call off,
or you will be charged for your missed dinner.



Sunshine
Pam Derda, Cathi Hawn,
and Libby Whetson

Get Well Cards were sent to Julie Edwards and
Donna Lewis, and a Sympathy Card was sent to
Linda Cowin. Please notify one of our Sunshine
Sisters if you know of someone who needs a
card of any kind. They will be happy to send a
card if they are aware that someone needs one!
Thank you!

Treasurer

Linda Falatic

With the March meeting, I will begin to collect
membership dues for 2024-2025. Dues remain the
same at $78 for Active members and $41 for
Reserve members. Please make checks payable to
Beta Chi.

Announcements
Service Project

Beta Chi Sisters are also being a helping hand of a
friend to those women who find themselves in
unfortunate circumstances.

We are helping by donating necessities of life, and
comfort to “Someplace Safe”.

Right now they are in need of kids’ snacks, like
individual bags of goldfish crackers, cheez-its, drink
boxes, and pretzels.

They also need all kinds of cleaning products.Spices
like garlic powder, cinnamon, and onion powder.
Anything you bring to a meeting to donate will be
appreciated.

Red Rose Column
Special thanks to:

Co-chairs, Stephanie Gabbard, Toni Murray and
Judy Gaughan and committee members Sandy
Bilovesky, Hope Collins, Joyce Faiver, and Julie
Edwards for their work on our February meeting
celebrating Chinese New Year.

Happenings

April 6, 2024–OSO Executive Board Meeting,
ADSOEF Annual Meeting, St. John
Evangelical Church, Grove City, OH

July 9-13, 2024–DKG International Convention
Gaylord Resort and Convention Center
National harbor, Maryland

February Committee Members: Toni Murray,
Hope Collins, Joyce Faiver, Stephanie Gabbard;

Judy Gaughan, seated.



Happy Birthday

Joyce Faiver February 19
Judy Fatobene February 27
Katie Hank February 27
Cindy Harris March 2
Barb Layfield March 2
Linda Falatic March 6
Joyce Keir March 11
Marilyn Johnson March 19
Lori Fabian March 28
Marilyn Stanton March 29

Darnelle Yvette Kirksey, Rene Penn, and Donna

Pate enjoy the Chinese New Year zodiac signs.

Above: Mary Bumstead, Judy Fatobene, Rose

Kokor, Donna Lewis and Judy Cross pose for a

photo of friends.

Below: Committee Chairs Toni and Stephanie


